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STMON BARTRAM





Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new term, we hope you all had a great Easter break. This term our topic is based around a book called ‘Man on the Moon’ by Simon Bartram which tells the story of Bob, an astronaut who works on the moon. 

For P.E, your child needs to bring their kit into school, please can this be named and in a suitable bag. All PE lessons will take place outside so please make sure they have jogging bottoms, a t-shirt and either a hoodie or a jumper. 
Keep up the great work at home with the daily reading, spellings and practising the times tables. By the end of Year 2 children should know the 2, 5 and 10 times tables off by heart. Please can you read with your child 3 times a week including asking questions about the text. Although we no longer have reading record books, it is still important that children read and develop a love of books. Spellings and times tables tests will be carried out each Friday and new spellings given out.
We are working hard to improve our attendance. Please try to be on time every day and make appointments outside of school hours if possible.
Please continue to message us on Class Dojo if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your on-going support.

The Year 2 team.
History


This term in History we will be finding out about the lives of Neil Armstrong and Tim Peake. We will use the internet to research their lives and find out what it is like in space,














Religious Education





We will find out about Judaism. We will be looking at the special relationship between Jews and God and the promises they make to each other. 











Year Two


Term 5


 





Science


This term in Science we will be finding out about plants. We will find out what each part of a plant does. We will look at the lifecycle of plants and explore the differences between seeds and bulbs.








Computing


This term in Computing we will be exploring how we can create music in the digital world. The children will be using google music player to create their own rhythms as well as listening to other children’s creations. They will end by assessing their own work.





English


This term our English lessons will be based on the book ‘Bob Man on the Moon’ by Simon Bartram. We will be looking at using capital letters, full stops and question marks correctly, writing sentences that are sequenced to form a short narrative, use the present and past tenses correctly and consistently, use co-ordination (and/but/or/yet/so) and subordination (when/ if/ that/ because) to add extra information, as well as using sentences with different forms: questions, exclamations, statements and commands and using expanded noun phrases for description and specification





Physical Education





This term in PE we are focussing on fitness and athletics. The children will be practising how to sprint and how to run for longer distances. Towards the end of the term, the children will be practising for their sports day events.





Mathematics


This term in Maths we will be revising skills already taught. Including partitioning of 2 Digit Numbers, Adding and subtracting 2 digit numbers, multiplication of the 2, 5, and 10 times tables and dividing by 2, 5, 10.





PSHE


In PSHE this term we explore relationships. We will be discovering how families come in different shapes and sizes. We will discuss the importance of identifying conflict and how to resolve that.








Art


This term in Art we will be looking at the artist Peter Thorpe. Children will explore the techniques of marbling and wax resist painting. The children will be creating a wax relief painting based on the abstract works of Peter Thorpe.








Music


In Music we have weekly lessons from Swindon Music Services. We are learning to play different rhythms and patterns on the African djembe drum.
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